
 
Changes to Billing from 1st May 2017 

 

Health Care Card Holders and Commonwealth Seniors Health Care Holders will 

no longer be bulkbilled. A discounted fee of $62 will apply to a standard 

consultation for these card holders. A rebate of $37.05 will be received. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Pension Card Holders and children under 12 years are likely to be bulkbilled. 
 

 


